
 



 



 

 

 

---------- Forwarded message --------- 

From:  FAP GSBTM <fapgsbtm@gmail.com> 

Date: Thr, Dec 26, 2019 at 02:42 PM 

Subject: Extension of GSBTM sponsored project 

To: Sriram Seshadri <sriram.seshadri@nirmauni.ac.in> 

 

Dear Dr. Seshadri, 

 

This is with respect to your mail. Find the extension approval. 

  

The Mission Director is pleased to inform you that your request for extension of the project has been accepted. The 

project is now extended till 31st May, 2020 without any additional financial support.  

 

You are hereby informed to submit the final Project Completion report along with the Utilization Certificate within one 

month of the Final project completion date i.e., by 30th June, 2020. Kindly acknowledge the receipt of the mail. The 

hard copy of the letter will be sent to your address very soon. 

  

Thank You, 

Thanking you. 

 

With sincere regards. 

 

--  
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